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February 28, 2021
Mary Lou and Charles Carrington

Santa Rosa, CA  95405
mlcarrington1@icloud.com

Dear Mayor, Vice Mayor and Council members,

We live in district 2 and wanted to express our support for the campaign to save Bennett
Valley Golf Course.  The idea of a citizens’ ran board to determine the highest and best way to
maintain and enhance the current operations and facilities at Bennett Valley Golf Course and
Galvin Park is the best solutions with out sending 150,000.00.  This will benefit all Santa Rosa
Residents and not waste this money with a study.  Thank you

Sincerely,  

Mary Lou and Charles Carrington




